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Council to Hold Public Hearing on Condemnation Action for Replacement of Ballard Siphon
The Metropolitan King County Council will hold a public hearing on December 10, 2007 to take testimony on a proposed ordinance authorizing the condemnation of easements and other property interests needed to replace the Ballard siphon in the Lake Washington Ship Canal. The properties are located in the City of Seattle near Shilshole Avenue NW and Dock Street, and W Commodore Way and 24th Avenue W).
Copies of the proposed ordinance are available upon request from the Clerk of the King County Council, Room W-1039, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA 98104, telephone 206-296-1020.  
The public hearing on the proposal to transfer will be held before the full council at the King County Courthouse, Room 1001 on December 10, 2007 at 1;30 p.m.
